
Please find CSE Advice Letter 50-A, a supplemental advice filing to provide 
additional clarification regarding proposed modifications to the California Solar 
Initiative (CSI) Program Handbook to better align CSI Program Eligibility 
Requirements with NEM Aggregation pursuant to a Utility NEM Tariff and to 
make other necessary updates to the Handbook. 

Due to the size of Attachment A, theRedlineCSI Program Handbook illustrating 
proposed revisions, rather than providing a hard copy of the document, we 
instead provide notice that Attachment A may be viewed at: 

• 'i; < iiergvcenter.org/sii J "• ifault/files/docs/nav/pol c-/:.ioposed/NEMA-
2014-05-CSI_ Hanclbook.4rack-chanaes.pdf 

If you would like to request a hard copy of theRedlineCSI Program Handbook 
illustrating proposed revisions, please contact Sephra Ninow via e-mail at 
seDhra.ninovN@eneravcenter.ora or via telephone at 858-244-1186. 

Thank you! 

SB 


